
Looking to the future 

We live in unprecedented times.  The corona virus is not going away by the start of school in the fall. 
While we all want to get back to something called normal, I am not quite sure what that might look 
like for our community.  My teachers and I are brainstorming ideas and we want your ideas as well. 
This survey will help us as we navigate our school opening June 1 and move forward into the new 
school year. 

Please write your child's name and age (year/month) 

Your answer 

Which class is your child currently registered for? 

Ladybug (Toddler) 

Butterfly (Primary) 

Honeybee (Primary) 

Wait list for summer with a contract for Ladybug (Toddler) 

Wait list for summer with a contract for Primary 

Wait list but want to start 

Wait list for fall 

Licensing has offered us a waiver for older siblings to attend our program for the 

summer. If we were to open a classroom for our alumni siblings would you be 

interested? 

Yes 

No 

Maybe 

Not applicable 

Partner 1: What is your current work situation? 

Unemployed 

Working out of the home 



Working from home 

Other: 

Partner 2: What is your current work situation? 

Unemployed 

Working out of the home 

Working from home 

Other: 

Partner 1. How do you foresee your work situation changing over the next two months? 

Your answer 

Partner 2. How do you foresee your work situation changing over the next two months? 

Your answer 

Our summer program will begin June 1. ......Are you planning to send your child? 

Yes 

No 

Maybe 

Please choose which program you would like to attend. 

not returning 

returning in the fall 

830-1130 

830-100 

830-300 

830-400 

730-530 

If you are enrolled for beginning in the fall, would you be interested in beginning the 

school year in August instead of September? 



Yes 

No 

Maybe 

For our Fall session, which program do you intend to choose 

830-1130 

830-100 

830-300 

830-400 

730-530 

Not Applicable 

One thing we learned during this time is that we want to support you in your journey to 

implement Montessori principles at home. This would prepare us all for new "shelter in 

place" orders that may come during the fall and winter. Is this something you would be 

willing to participate in to support your child? 

Yes 

No 

Maybe 

Please share with us what worked best for you with "Learning from Home" 

Your answer 

Are you willing to sign a school year contract with a plan for "shelter in place". Check all 

that you would be willing to consider: 

At home learning with no class at a reduced tuition rate 

A two day at school with reduced class size with a three day at home schedule. 

Continue to stay open with distance learning 

Other: 

Please use the space below to write any ideas you have thought about that we need to 

address or ideas you might have about moving forward. We are excited about moving 



forward and creating a loving and learning environment for the children in our 

community. Thank you. 

 

Your answer 

 


